
*A Note from your Teachers*
Welcome back! We hope you all had a fantastic 

Fall Break! It will be so nice to see you all again 

and hear about all the fun things you did. 
How can I find on track calendars, 

newsletters, and writing assignment due 
dates?

• Go to okvirtual.net

• Click Elementary

• Click 1st grade

Math
In Math the next two weeks you will review Unit 

6, learn different ways to show numbers, and 

figure out missing numbers in addition 

sentences.

Reading
In reading the next two weeks you will work on  

beginning consonant blends bl-, cl-, fl-, gl-, pl-, 

sl-, br-, cr-, dr-, fr-, gr-, pr-, and tr-.

Contact 
Us:

• Log into the OLS daily to complete 

lessons from the Bison On Track 

Calendar.

• Attend Class Connects as 

scheduled.

• Keep track of deadlines for 

assignments.

• Check email twice daily.

• Communication is key.  Please reach 

out to your CFA or Course teacher 

for help. We are here to support you!
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Welcome to 1st Grade!

Jessica Bryant-Reading
jbryant@okvirtual.org

405-259-9478 ext. 2143

Hannah Burkhart-Math
hburkhart@okvirtual.org

405-259-9478 ext. 3075

Christina McBride-Reading
cmcbride@okvirtual.org

405-259-9478 ext. 3086

10/5    Treyton S
10/6 Miranda P
10/7 Morgan P
10/9 Ebiny L
10/10 Ashton B
10/10 Uvaldo C
10/10 Konur G
10/10 Braelyn S
10/11 Jailyn F
10/12 Sophia C

10/13  Nevaeh L
10/13 Emily M
10/14 Hanna S
10/14 Grayson P
10/14 Hallie M
10/14 Elijah M
10/26 Rain S
10/27 Lyric L
10/28 Ashlyn T
10/28 Robert P

Parent/Teacher
Conferences

Monday, October 29th from 6:00-8:00 pm

Thursday, November 1st from 6:00-8:00 pm

Friday, November 2nd from 8:00am-12:00pm
*More information to come about conferences*
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